ROXBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS PRESENTS...

Returning to a typical routine after the initial impact of the COVID 19 pandemic
has been a challenge for everyone...especially our students. Supporting
students with the transition back to a typical school environment is a critical
opportunity that is best accomplished through a school and home partnership.
Amy will present strategies to support parents with this transition and provide
ideas about how to ensure the greatest benetit from the learning experience
both at home and in school.

This will be an interactive, virtual presentation as follows:
January 25 6:00 - 7:30 PM for grades K - 6
January 26 6:00 - 7:30 PM for grades 7 - 12

ALL PARTICIPATING PARENTS WILL BE ENTERED INTO A RAFFLE
FOR ACCESS TO AMY'S ONLINE PARENTING SUPPORT
PROGRAM AND/OR ONE OF AMY'S BEST-SELLING BOOKS.

RSVP HERE
THE VIRTUAL LINK WILL BE EMAILED TO ALL
FAMILIES THAT RSVP


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeio_fjJbUOiO5uZ0L2ltia2zgDx26vHo3Z2wU2Qzz5w5Ffqg/viewform?usp=sf_link

